
 

Calling All “Space Rangers!” 

 (Key Stage 2 Pupils) 

Toy Story DVD and Popcorn Session 

Wednesday 26th September 2018 5:00pm-5.30pm 

We would like to invite you to come back to school, all dressed up in your pyjamas/onesies, 

for a DVD and Popcorn Party!  Don’t forget your teddies or Toy Story Friends! 

Please enter through the Waylands Gate only. 

 Y3 and 4 Pupils will go to Mrs Allen’s Classroom 

 Y5 and 6 Pupils will go to Miss Whitrod’s Classroom. 

In the meantime, your parents, grandparents or carers are invited to enjoy refreshments in 

the Hall and browse the “Scholastic  Book Fair” and perhaps make some early seasonal 

purchases. 

At around 5:30pm, you will be returned to your family in the hall.  The Book Fair will remain 

open until 5.50 pm. 

(Please note that children must not be left at school unaccompanied) 

To give us an idea of numbers – please send back the slip if you intend to join us. 

.................................................................................................. 

Name__________________________________ Class____________________ 

Please reserve me a place at the Toy Story event on: 

Wednesday 26th September 

I understand that my child will be brought back to the hall at 5.30pm and I will ensure that a 

responsible adult will be on the premises for my child at all times.  

Signed by Parent/Carer __________________________________________ 

 

Please indicate if you DO NOT wish your child to have Popcorn. ……………………………………. 


